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Dawn M. Gray
5 Castle Court
Londonderry, NH 03053

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

REJECT the Northern Pass.  This high-voltage 186 mile conduit of electricity and all that it encompasses
does not belong in the state of New Hampshire.  The negative consequences of this project far
outweigh any perceived benefits. 

There is no real long-term benefit for New Hampshire and its residents.  New Hampshire's citizens will
pay their hard-earned dollars to support a project that will result in their forsaking precious natural
resources that will dramatically alter the landscape and ecology of the Granite State and ultimately
negatively impact the biosphere that we call Earth. 

This project should be stopped before irreparable damage is done to our Granite State.  Our landscape,
our wildlife, our economy, and our resources should remain intact. 

Again, please reject the Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Dawn M. Gray
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